
Take off is optional  

but landing is mandatory. 

I N S I D E  T H I S  

I S S U E : 

L E A D  S T O R Y H E A D -

L I N E .  
1  

C H A R L O T T E T O W N 

W I N T E R A N D  I N D O O R 

F L Y I N G.  

2  

M I R A M I C H I  R A D I O  

C O N T R O L M O D E L E R S 

3  

M A S T  I N D O O R.  4  

A S R C M  I N D O O R.  5  

CARL LAYDENõS 

B L O G 

6 -

7  

H O B B Y S H O P S 

A N D  E V E N T S.  

8 -

9  

Here is MAST  

member Jim 

Sutherland 

with his indoor 

flying model, 

more on page 

four. 

Carl Laydenôs Spitfire Blog on 

page six and seven. 

 

 ON ANOTHER NOTE. 

F E B R U A R Y  2 0 1 5 . 

M A A C õ S   Z O N E  B  

N E W S L E T T E R . 

L E A D  S T O R Y  H E A D L I N E 

I S S U E  N O . 4 0 . 

Zack Little 

with his 

Spacewalker 

at ASRCM 

indoor flying 

on page five,   

Miramichi Radio Control Modelers 

Mall show, more on page three. 

OôKeefe Lake Winter Flying, and some indoor flying at Glen Steward School, more on page two. 

Don't forget this is your 

way to inform the Zone 

what is going on in your 

neck of the woods, please 

let me know at  

chansen@nbnet.nb.ca 

A smile - is a sign of joy. 
A hug - is a sign of love. 
A laugh - is a sign of happi-
ness. 
And a friend like me? 
Well that's just a sign of 
good taste! 
We'll be friends until I am 
senile. 
Then we'll be NEW friends.  

B A C K  P A G E  

S T O R Y 

1 0  



Here is some pictures that I took from Charlottetown Radio 
Control Flying Clubôs website, and text and photos are by 
Rick Munn. 
Those two photos are from 2012, but it shows a hardy 
group of flyers over there in P.E.I. 

And here are some from last Saturday at OôKeefe Lake, 
just look at that runway. 
It turned out to be a good 
afternoon at O'Keefes Lake. 
Unfortunately we only had 
four participants; we'll look 
at doing it again soon. 

And a little horsing around to 
keep warm. 
 
 
 

Indoor:  
Our indoor flying is a success at Glen Stewart School with 
a large variety of aircraft, so if you are over here at the Is-
land, check our web site Event Calendar and come and join 
us. 
On one Friday evening we had a friendly competition with 
one single prize to give away - donated by our invaluable 
Treasury Secretary of twenty-five plus years - Mr. A. Simp-
son. The event was our ever popular All-Up-Last-Down. We 
included both winged and quadcopters together. Perhaps 
next time, we'll look at separating them out, but then we'll 
need two prizes. The winner was Ron with his FlyZone 
Playmate. 

Photo of some 
younger mem-
bers, in the fore-
ground Cameron 
Munn working to 
win, his older 
brother Colyn 
(lower left) check-
ing on some bat-
teries, and Ceiran 
catching his va-
pour - nice snag! 
In the background, Matthew and Zachary Sampson get-
ting ready for an other flight. 

 
 
 
Colyn Munn flying his Quad-

copter. 

 
Some of Mr. Hughes very 
nice scratch built creations. 

This was taken during the 
All-Up-Last-Down.  
 
I suspect quad-copters 
were very popular under the 
Christmas tree last year. 
Here are three pilots who 

predate that trend with their quad-copter experience and 
passion, evident by their exceptional piloting skills - Mat-
thew Sampson (age 14) flying a 
Blade Nano QX, Zachary Sampson 
(age 12) flying a Estes Proto X 
Nano, and Ceiran Munn (age 12) 
flying a Heli-Max 1SQ V-Cam. 

WINTER FLYING AT OõKE E F S  L A K E  A N D  I N D O O R F L Y I N G  A T  G L E N  S T U AR T  S C H O O L .   
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Z O N E  B  N E W S L E T T E R 


